SEPTEMBER 2009



NEWSLETTER

TRACK RIGHT

DUNGOG DRESSAGE CLUB

COMMITTEE MEMBERS

President: Laraine Wasson

4996 4453

Vice President: Liz Elliot 4996 4615

Pencillers/Gearcheck: Margaret Pass

4997 9747

Sponsorship: Rhonda Docherty

4930 5534

Event Sec: Vacant

Treasurer: Michelle Earnshaw

4987 0044

Judges: Anni Nightingale

49305780

Membership: Liz Elliot

Secretary: Michelle Earnshaw **Grounds Supervisor:** Yvette Phillips

0412996647

Dear Members,

Everyone had a great day and our competition at Gresford on 16th August and the results are enclosed with this newsletter. We have decided to hold all of our competitions at Gresford in the future as everyone seems happy there and the condition of the ground is far better than at Dungog. Luckily our competition dates fit in nicely with the other ground users so we should be able to schedule all of our competitions there in the future.

Enclosed is the entry form for our official championship competition on Sunday 18th October 2009. Please **try and get your entry in nice and early** as we will not be accepting late entries. We still need to collect horse attendance forms so please fill them in and send them with your entry form and waiver. At our last competition at least 50% of the entries were missing one of these forms so please make sure you enclose them. Any one who doesn't will be disqualified if they don't supply the forms prior to riding. Also, if you are riding an official test you need to supply your EFA and bridle numbers – it's not that hard so make sure you put them on the entry form.

We hope to see you at the championship competition and we'll all be praying for fine weather!

Laraine Wasson

President.